
I urge your support of HB 2358. The exclusion of farm workers from the Fair Labor Standards Act of 1939 is part of a shameful 
legacy of racism in this country. We now have an opportunity to lead the way in ending this racist exclusion and extending overtime 
pay for our essential farmworkers. This bill is long overdue. Please SUPPORT HB 2358. 


